
CABINET MEMBER DECISION NOTICE

21 January, 2020

The Leader of the Council has taken the following decision:

CABINET MEMBER DECISION IN RESPECT OF AVDC WITHDRAWING ITS 
MEMBERSHIP FROM THE CENTRAL AREA GROWTH BOARD

(a) Decision(s)
That Aylesbury Vale District Council withdraws its membership from the Central Area 
Growth Board, as per the report published on 14 January 2020.
(Formal written notice to be submitted for AVDC to withdraw its full membership from 
the Central Area Growth Board as soon as possible).

(b) Reason(s) for decision(s)

The reasons are detailed in the report published on 14 January, 2020.

(c) Alternative options considered

These are detailed in Section 3 of the report published on 14 January, 2020

(d) Conflicts of Interest / Dispensation(s)

None.

CALL IN TIMESCALE

Any requests for call in must be received by the Democratic Manager by 5.00 pm on 28 
January 2020.  The request must be made by the Chairman or any 3 Members of the 
Economy and Business Development Scrutiny Committee.

Contact Officer:  Craig Saunders (01296) 585043


